@ University of Missouri

February 16, 2021
The Council of the City of Columbia, Missouri

701 E. Broadway
Columbia, Mo 65205

Dear Council Members:

Parking and Transportation Services

121 General Services Building
Columbia, MO 65211

PHONE 573-882-4568

FAX 573-884-5712

EMaIL muparking a@missouri.edu
WEB parking.missourl.edu
TWITTER ‘@MizzouParking

I am requesting the Reactor route be discontinued for the spring semester 2021 due to lower in-
seat atlendance for classes. Students aren't needing to park at the reactor lot because there are

closer spaces on campus that are available. Thank you for taking this request under

consideration!

Sincerely,

Hiath Immel

Director

Missouri Student Unions, Campus Reservations, and Parking & Transportation



